Sadaka, Jennifer -JLT

From: Harris,Gordon [CEAA]

Sent: July 28, 2003 10:56 AM

To: 'John E Perkins'

Cc: Young,Bruce [CEAA]
Subject: RE: Timing of News Release

That's good news. I will let Bruce Young, the current project manager know.

————— Original Message-----

From: John E Perkins [mailto:PERKINJE@gov.ns.ca]
Sent: July 28, 2003 10:58 AM

To: Gordon.Harris@ceaa-acee.gc.ca

Subject: Re: Timing of News Release

Actually, we're waiting for you. We're good to go.

John

John Perkins

Communications Advisor

Nova Scotia Environment and Labour
(902) 424-6427 (voice)

(902) 424-0644 (fax)
http://www.gov.ns.ca/enla/

>>> "Harris,Gordon [CEARA]" <Gordon.Harris@ceaa-acee.gc.ca> 07/28/03
>>> 11:46AM >>>
John,

Greetings. How is the approval coming for the news release? At the moment, our version
of the joint release has been approved in-house and has moved up to the Minister's
Director of Communications. We have proposed Wednesday at the possible day of release.
We have almost completed approval of the ad copy. Once approved, I will send you the
French and English versions for your posting to local papers.
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